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We urge people to join our neighborhood association. We cannot emphasize enough how important it is to have strong membership in the WWCA. We would like to plan more activities and maintain the curb appeal for our homes. 
The monies collected each year are for the front-sign cleanup and flower planting. This year, we had a neighbor donate the flowers. We also want to continue our neighborhood picnic, with hopes of expanding it into more of a block party. Every December, Woodstream East across the street has a luminary night, along with horse-and-carriage rides. This is something we would love to participate in, as well as working on the streetlight fund and even getting a private snowplow to help us get out of our neighborhood on bad-weather days. 

Membership costs $25 per household per year. The more who join, the more we can do. The possibilities are endless! So please help keep our neighborhood safe, pretty and intact by joining the WWCA. We will hold another membership drive in January, and going forward each year. Please join, and encourage your neighbors to your left and right! 

**With the holidays approaching, Columbus and surrounding areas have lots to do. Check out the following websites for some holiday fun.

www.columbusalive.com                                    www.visitwesterville.org/calendar.html                

http://www.gahannaholidaylights.com/               www.eastontowncenter.com
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Happy Holidays & a wonderful New Year to our Woodstream friends!




Street Captains WANTED!


We are looking for neighbors who can help spread the word -- whether it is with the newsletter, an exciting event or something to keep us safe. “Street captains” are encouraged to attend neighborhood meetings and be a watchful eye for all of us. Please notify officers through FB, 


e-mail or pony express if interested.








